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From: Helen Jones [hjones@chebucto.ns.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2003 6:43 AM
To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca
Subject: Groundwater movement question

Hello,

I was very impressed by your website.

A question I have had for some time, is whether any estimates or measurements have
been made of the rate and/or amount of ground water migration from Loon Lake -
Westphal to Lake Major ?

Helen Jones
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